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ROBERTS TALK ON TRANSPARENCY IN EQUITY AND DEBT MARKETS
__________________________________________________________ Attached for your information is a
copy of remarks that were recently given by SEC Commissioner Roberts on the subject of
price discovery in the U.S. equity and debt markets. Commissioner Roberts' talk noted that,
while the equity markets traditionally have provided price transparency, new developments
-- including the growth of proprietary trading systems and the routing of trades overseas --
may require the SEC to take action to compel a grater degree of public reporting of
quotations. Commissioner Roberts also stated that the nation's debt markets lack the
disclosure and price discovery mechanisms needed in modern efficient markets; however,
he noted that there have been recent developments to increase the transparency in the
markets for high yield bonds and government securities. Craig S. Tyle Associate General
Counsel Attachment

Source URL: https://icinew-stage.ici.org/memo-3094
Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be

abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


